FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am doing some research into homelessness amongst people who are granted refugee status in the UK. I would like to request the following information under Freedom of Information.

2. The number of people who presented as homeless where the reason for the homeless presentation was recorded as “Required to leave accommodation provided by Home Office as asylum support” in 2023.

There were 186 unique households presenting for the above reason. These included 297 people.

3. The number of people who presented as homeless where the reason for the homeless presentation was recorded as “Required to leave accommodation provided by Home Office as asylum support” so far in 2024 broken down by month.
There were 279 unique households presenting for the above reason. These included 491 people.

3. Does your Council have an estimate of the number of people who will approach you for housing/homeless support between today’s date and the end of 2024 where the reason will be “Required to leave accommodation provided by Home Office as asylum support”.

No, we don’t have an estimate.  Eviction notifications are provided to Councils 28 days before people are required to leave accommodation provided by the Home Office as asylum support.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
